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BNI Chapter Leadership Team: 

These signs that communicate meeting risks and safety precautions are to be printed and 
displayed at the BNI Chapter Meeting’s Registration Table to seen by every attendee of the 
meeting during the Traditional Meeting Relaunch environment. 

Without these signs properly displayed and readable by every attendee to the meeting, the chapter 
will be asked to resume Zoom only Chapter Meetings.  In BNI, safety is our number one priority to 
all our members and their guests.  We have set and will maintain the “Gold Standard” in safety and 
care for all involved. 

Remember that each Chapter member has been asked to abide by and help enforce the 
requirements that are outlined in the TMR Manual to continue to hold in-person meetings. This 
TMR will remain in effect while the State, country and world remains in the global pandemic. 

We are in this together.  Let us provide an environment that is as healthy and safe as possible. 

Thank you for your help. 

Sincerely, 

BNI Riverside and San Bernardino Director Team

www.bnirsb.com
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Social Distancing 
Please remain at least 
3.5 feet from others

42 Inches 
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Thank you for 
wearing a face 

mask.



 

 

 
 

Chapter attendees 
attend at your 

own risk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Wear a Mask Wash your 
Hand or Use 

Hand Sanitizer 

Keep 3.5 Feet 
Apart 

Prevent Any 
Contact 

FOLLOW THESE GUIDELINES 




